
 

 

 
 
 

GLASS BOTTLE & JAR RECYCLING 
 
 

The Clinton County Solid Waste Authority is now accepting glass bottles and jars 
at the Authority’s recycling center located on 337 Pine Mountain Road, just past 
the Restless Oaks Restaurant, in Wayne Township.   
 
Glass bottles and jars can be dropped during our normal business hours, Monday 
thru Friday 7:00 am to 4:00 pm and Saturday 7:00 am to 12 Noon.  Look for the 
container labeled for Glass Bottles and Jars Only. 
 
No Glassware, Ceramics, Window Glass, Light Bulbs, Windshields, Pyrex, or 
similar items will be accepted. 


